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Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you to our Reception ‘Breakfast and Books’ Club.  
 
You and your child are welcome to come into school to read and share books and have some 
breakfast with us. We will be opening the doors at the earlier time of 8.15. Please take this 
time as an opportunity to ask us any questions about your child’s reading at home or use it 
as a quiet time to share a story with your child. 
 
Siblings are more than welcome to come and share a story during this time, however the 
classroom will be set up for learning so other resources or activities will not be accessible. 
The club will be starting on the 16th of January and will continue every Tuesday morning.  
 
Thank you for you continued support 
The Reception Team 
       


